
Please accept this email as testimony in support of HB 3125 with the –A9 amendment. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Roger Beyer 
 
From: Tammy Dennee [mailto:tdennee.odfa@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 4:26 PM 
To: Beyer, Roger 
Subject: Fwd: House Bill 3125 
 
FYI 
 
Tammy Dennee, CMP, CAE  
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Tami Kerr <tami.kerr@oregondairyfarmers.org> 
Date: June 16, 2015 at 4:10:49 PM PDT 
To: Tammy Dennee <tdennee.odfa@gmail.com> 
Subject: Fw: House Bill 3125 

FYI - 
 
Tami Kerr, Executive Director 
OREGON DAIRY FARMERS ASSOCIATION  
1320 Capitol Street NE, Suite 160 
Salem, OR 97301 
(541) 740-8880 
 
From: Doug Feldkamp 
Sent: ‎Tuesday‎,‎‎June‎‎‎16‎,‎‎2015‎‎3‎:‎44‎‎‎PM 
To: Sen.MarkHass@state.or.us, Sen.BrianBoquist@state.or.us, 
Sen.HermanBaertschiger@state.or.us, Sen.ChrisEdwards@state.or.us, 
Sen.ChuckRiley@state.or.us 
Cc: Tami Kerr 
 

To the members of The Senate Finance & Revenue Committee:  
  
I am writing to you regarding House Bill 3125.   It’s‎a‎property‎tax‎exemption‎on‎
food processing equipment. Dairy was included in the original bill but has been 
removed, we would like to get it added back in and I would appreciate your help 
in doing so.   
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This bill would have a positive impact on our Oregon business and the future of 
the dairy industry here in the state of Oregon.  Originally this bill included dairy 
processors but for some reason our industry has been removed from the bill at 
this time.   The loss of the number of dairy processors over the years in the state 
of Oregon has affected many employees and manufacturing is the key to 
providing family wage employment with good benefits in the state of Oregon.   
  
Please help in restoring this bill to include dairy processors for the future of the 
dairy industry in the state of Oregon.  Thank you for your help.  
  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  

Douglas Feldkamp 

  
Douglas  Feldkamp 
President 

Umpqua Dairy Products Co. 
541-672-2638 
dougf@umpquadairy.com 
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